PROTECT YOUR CHILD FROM VIOLENCE AND ITS HARMFUL EFFECTS

Violence includes words or actions used to purposely harm someone.  For too many of our children violence is part of their daily life.  They may face violence:

· At home
Children may be victims or witnesses of abuse at home.

· In the community
Gangs and street crime may threaten the safety of neighborhoods.

· At school
They may suffer from bullying or teasing and feel too intimated to tell

· In entertainment

Many TV shows, cartoons, movies and videos are packed with shootings and fights.  Some popular video games also contain violence.

· In the news
Children often see and read about acts of war and hate from around the world.

Violence hurts children in ways that are not always easy to see.  Sometimes their pain is emotional and shows itself by their not being able to sleep.  Children who are exposed to violence are more likely to become violent because they think it is the correct way to handle a problem.  Children who live in fear may have learning problems and be unable to concentrate on their schoolwork.

Parents want to protect their children from things that will hurt their children.  One way to help is to teach positive values.  Teach your child to treat others the way they want to be treated by treating your children with respect and fairness.  It is very helpful to talk to your child about the use of alcohol and other drugs.  Both of these can harm them and also lead to violent behavior.  Most importantly, your child needs help handling anger.  It will not ever be a choice to take their anger out on another child at school so they will need to know what to do instead.

All students in the Emerald County School District will be presented these and other valuable skills that they will need to live successful lives.   Our goal is to insure your child’s safety during the school day and to teach them the lifelong skills they will need in order to be violence-free, drug-free members of our community.

This material is funded through Title IV Safe and Drug Free Communities Act

